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During the month of May CJSMA staff participated in the Highland Fling, and gave 

presentations to Grade 1 and Grade 3 classes at Spring Street Academy, as well as to 

the staff and clients at the Bridge Workshop.  Staff also hosted a Household Hazardous 

Waste Event at the Amherst Fire Hall on June 15th from 9:00 a.m. to 12:00 p.m.   

 

The Enforcement Officer continues to focus on curbside recycling audits as there still is 

a fair amount of rejections from our solid waste collectors for recyclables not being 

property sorted.  Residents are reminded that recyclables need to be sorted into two 

streams: paper products, including things like newspapers, cereal boxes and cardboard, 

and container products which includes things like milk cartons, glass jars and plastic 

containers. 

 

The Board awarded the tender for cell closure to Dexter Construction Company Ltd. at a 

cost of $3,444,457 + HST.  This award is conditional on NSE approving the cell closure 

design as submitted in February 2019. 

 

A special meeting of the CJSMA Board is scheduled for July 4th at 5:30 p.m. at the 

Upper Nappan Service Centre.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for September 

19th at 5:30 p.m. at Amherst Town Hall. 

 

 


